

P.O. BOX 36 ROME, NY 13442-0036

Greetings All!

Hope everyone is prepared for Easter and the enjoyment of spring that will (hopefully) follow. I can say that I'm pleased to have seen the robins back checking out the lawn.

Our kick-off member / guest dinner will be at The Savoy on Wednesday April 6th. Social hour beginning at 5:00 with dinner seating at 6:00. As usual we will order from the menu and separate checks will be available.

A few updates on activities since the Annual Meeting:

We have submitted our Chapter roster to MOAA and received a \$50.00 acknowledgement for completing the effort prior to the deadline. We have also received a \$35.00 incentive for completing the online updates of the Chapter Board of Director roster. We're keeping on top of these revenue opportunities, every little bit helps the cause.

Upcoming events are the JROTC award programs. Through the efforts of chapter members, we can sustain and even increase support at each of the JROTC units. Many thanks to those who continually contribute above the annual membership dues.

In closing and as a reminder, please respond with your intentions to attend the April 6th member / guest dinner. Respond to Greg

Bertolini at 315-272-5723 or greg.b127@gmail.com on or before Thursday March 31st.

Hope to see you there!

Joe Maurer President, GRUCMOAA www.grucmoaa.org